
Thorne, Samuel January 19, 1883 

Hill to Thorne 
Thanks for the books, which will be prized 
"as coming from one who has done so much to 
advance the interests of cattle breeders all 
over the world." "My little herds are doing 
quite well." Wishes for more time to spend 
with them. If I had known you whnted to be- 
come interested in Canadian Pacific, I would 
gladly have sold you what you wanted of the 
stock." 
JJH LetterBook, 7/1/82 - 3/15/83, p. 392 


